
The Faculty of Radiation Oncology

1 March 2023

Dear Prof Chan,

Dear Prof Chan,

Thank you for your response of 1 March 2023.

Yours Sincerely,

I would be happy to discuss this with you if that would be helpful. I attach a link to the RANZCR Conflict of
Interest Policy | RANZCR.

Re: Accreditation of Central Coast Cancer Centre (Gosford Hospital) for Radiation Oncology
Training

The College is happy to receive a redacted version of the report for privacy reasons, and is more
interested in the findings, conclusions and recommendations.

I confirm that the report will only be made available to the review team and relevant College staff involved
in the process. It may be that a non-identifying report might be extracted to highlight the issues,
conclusions and recommendations for the benefit of the ROETC, which must ultimately consider the
matter.

Dr Vanessa Estall
Chief Accreditation Officer
Faculty Radiation Oncology

Dr Lisa Sullivan
Chief Censor
Faculty Radiation Oncology

If so, the College will ensure that no potentially identifying material will be included, and that such a report
would be a high-level summary to be used solely for the purposes of the accreditation.

Prof Steevie Chan
District Director Medical Services
Central Coast Local Health District
Holden Street
Gosford NSW 2250
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